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Career and Guidance Teachers

Tsuen Wan Public Ho Chuen Yiu Memorial College
Estate Secondary No. 1

Shek Wai Kok Estate

Tsuen Wan

New Territories

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Achievement of Your Former Students

We are delighted to let you know that your former students affiliated to CW Chu
College of The Chinese University of Hong Kong (&7 S KEH I ERT) have been with
us since their admission. We would like to share the achievements and experiences of your
students in this year, as below. The concerted efforts of your School in nurturing these
students are remarkable.

2012 Cohort
HO Mei Kuen

e Ambassador, College Service Team (2012-13)
e College Mentorship Scheme

2013 Cohort

FUNG Kwong Hang

Admission Scholarship (2013-14)
Reaching Out Award (2013-14)
President, Organizing Committee of College Orientation Camp 2014

Participant, Summer Programme at Utrecht University, The Netherlands (2015)
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You may like to share the above information with your current students, so that they
will be motivated to study well and plan for a rewarding university education. For S6
students who will receive their HKDSE results soon, experiences of your alumni may also be
good references for their choice of university.

For the reference of your S6 classes, we are enclosing several pamphlets of CW Chu
College. One may see the benefits of having a guaranteed 4-year campus residence and a
self-disciplinary international learning environment. Any student admitted to almost any
programme of studies in CUHK may choose our College through the registration process.
We are also willing to provide further information for your school.

Your school and your students are most welcome to contact our Executive Officer,
Ms. Alice Tang (Tel: 3943 1965 Email: alicet@cuhk.edu.hk), if further information is needed.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours sincerely
Thomas Au
Chair
Admissions, Scholarships and

Financial Aid Committee
CW Chu College
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